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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
'

Washington, D.C. 20555
-

Re: Pacific Gas and Electric Company,
Stanislaus Nuclear Project, Unit
No. 1, Docket No. P-564A

Dear Chairman Miller:

Enclosed is a Stipulation to a Protective Order regarding PG&E pro-
duction to CWR of computer stored documents which has been executed by all
parties. All the parties request the Licensing Board to approve the
Scipulation and forward it, with your signature to the Protective Order,
to the Secretary of the Commission for filing.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Very truly yours,

I}ckR.Goldberg
'

C

ounsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure:
As stated above

cc: Seymour Wenner, Esq.
w/ attachment
Sheldon J. Walfe, Esq.
w/ attachment
All parties on service list
w/o attachment
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